
State of Oregon 

Department of Environmental Quality Memorandum 
 

Date:  June 2, 2014 

 

To:  Environmental Quality Commission 

 

From:  Dick Pedersen, Director 

   

Subject: Agenda item A: Tour of Bonneville Dam 

  June 18-19, 2014, EQC meeting  

 

Background 

 

 

 

 

Commissioners and some DEQ staff will tour Bonneville Dam with 

representatives from U.S. Army Corps of Engineers and dam management 

representatives. This tour is organized to give the commissioners an 

opportunity to learn more about the dam’s operations and its relationship to 

migratory fish species survival through the process of fish spill. 

 

Next steps and 

commission 

involvement 

 

 

The tour is informational, and there is no commission action associated 

with the tour. The tour is not open to the public due to federal security 

limits at Bonneville Dam. 
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